
KINDERGARTEN ROUND-UP  2023-2024

Is your child going to be five by August 1, 2023?
If “Yes”, your child can attend Kindergarten beginning August 8th.

A child who has not attained the age of five by August 1, shall not be eligible for entrance into kindergarten, unless an appeal is submitted
to the Superintendent’s Office by May 1st.

PLEASE RETURN this FORM to CENTRAL, ERNIE PYLE or VAN DUYN

by WEDNESDAY, MARCH 29th.

DOCUMENTATION NEEDED FOR REGISTRATION:
birth certificate,  immunization record, and proof of residence

–---Please complete the following information and return to a school listed above: (Please Print)----

Name of Child____________________  ________________   ________________
(Last)                                         (First)                           (Middle)

Male______ Female_______ Present Age______Birthdate: Mo.___Day___Year___

Parents’ Names______________________________________________________

Physical Address____________________________City_____________Zip______

Mailing Address, if different than above____________________________________

Telephone Number________________Alternate Telephone Number_____________

EMAIL_____________________________________________________________

List any siblings/grade that attend SVCS schools
___________________________________________________________________

Has your child been in a preschool or other organized nursery school? Y or N

If so, indicate where:__________________________________________________

My family will be attending:    ________April 4, 2023 ___________ April 6, 2023


